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REDINGTON FROGNAL 

N E I G H B O U R H O O D  F O R U M  
 

30 August, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Brendan, 
 
20 Redington Road:  2024/2871/P – follow-up objection 
  
Thank you for updating the Neighbourhood Forum on the latest thinking about re 
modelling the wooded front garden at 20 Redington Road. 
 
The Neighbourhood Forum shares the aims of the Tree Officer and would similarly 
support replacement planting with more native species and greater density close to 
the highway.     
 
However, for compliance with the Neighbourhood Plan, the following information is 
additionally requested: 

 areas of hard surface and natural soft surface, as exitsting and as proposed, 
quantified in square metres; 

 number and species and locations of trees and shrubs proposed, in mitigation 
of: 

o the number of felled trees and shrubs 
o any increase in the area of hard surface  
o any decrease in the area of natural soft surface. 

 
Appropriate planting to benefit native biodiversity (in accordance with policy BGI 1 i 
and ii) is set out in section 6.2.2 of the Neighbourhood Plan.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Nancy Mayo 

 

Secretary 
 
Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum 
https://www.redfrogforum.org 

REDINGTON FROGNAL 
N E I G H BO U R H O O D  F O R U M  

https://www.redfrogforum.org/

